
Water and Sewer Design Manual V3.14.1 Changes 

This update to the design manual is to incorporate minor changes and corrections from V3.14. Minor 
versions contain changes to contacts, or small, non-design related changes to the Manual. 

These contacts have changed: 
• In Section 6 D.11.a.5, the SEPTA contact for Railroad Review has been changed to Philip 

Asabere. The contact phone number is 215-964-4773. 


